STONE MEADOW NEWS

Expect more traffic on

Maybee Rd.

Starting approximately July 1, the Waldon Rd. & Clintonville Rd. intersection will close for roundabout construction, stream realignment and culvert replacement.

With the nice weather we will see much more activity in the neighborhood. We have a lot of children who will do what children do, so please drive slow and safe.

Find and follow us on Facebook by searching "Official" Stone Meadow Clarkston

facebook facebook

Quick neighborhood updates and info are posted here so be sure to "Like" it!

If you have any issues or requests for the board or treasurer, we want to hear it from you in writing, then we will have a record of it and can keep you updated with a status change.

Phone numbers on the SMA web page are for emergencies.

> Send all emails to: stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com

April 2024

Spring Is Here!!

NEW BUSINESS

Future newsletters will not be mailed with your due's statements, they will be posted on Facebook and on the Official SMA website.

The vacant Secretary seat has been filled. Nate St. Dennis has been selected and we are very fortunate to have such a knowledgeable and qualified person take on the responsibilities that lie ahead. He is a great addition to our board, and we look forward to the progress that he will most definitely play a large role in producing.

Thank you Nate, and welcome to the board of the Stone Meadow Association!!!!

We are getting ready to test the QuickBooks online payment option. We are requesting a few homeowners to help test before rolling this out. Please contact us by email stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com if you would like to volunteer.

We are looking for anyone interested in being a part of one of the new committees so let us know if you're interested. No experience necessary.

- *Event planning
- *Roads
- *Gardening committee

Board of Directors...

Jessica Dabish 248-884-9111

Mark Smith 248-802-8309

Nate St. Dennis 248-891-6178

Treasurer...

Gayle Keith 248-872-7853

www.stonemeadow clarkston.com

~ Introductions ~

Gayle Keith - SMA Treasurer. We moved to Stone Meadow in October 2020 and love our new neighborhood. I have been a Vice President Mortgage Operations Manager with a major bank for over 15 years. You will see me out walking with my daughter and two dogs.

Nate St. Dennis – SMA Secretary. We moved into the neighborhood in 2012, we have 3 children all involved in sports and are constantly on the go.

- * MSU graduate in Building Construction Management.
- * Sr. Estimator at Auch Construction, Auch does all construction at Clarkston schools.
- * Vice President of Michigan Chapter ASPE, American Society of Professional Estimators.